
PERRYFIELDS INFANT SCHOOL 
 

In support of  
The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal  
we will be selling poppies in school from  

Tuesday 31st October. 
 

If your child would like to purchase a Poppy 
please send them to school with a few  

pennies to put in the collection box. 
 

Please place the money in a small named 
envelope to prevent it getting lost. 


